
June 8, 2024

Vladimir Hahanov
hahanov@icloud.com

Dear Vladimir Hahanov:

This letter is to certify that Vladimir Hahanov from Kharkiv National University of Radio
Electronics has attended the 2024 IEEE International Black Sea Conference on
Communications and Networking (BlackSeaCom) which was held on 24–27 June 2024 in
Tbilisi, Georgia. The author also presented the paper, Intelligent Computing for Cybersocial
Space. On behalf of the 2024 IEEE BlackSeaCom Organizing Committee we would like to
thank Vladimir Hahanov for participating and contributing to the success of this year’s
conference. Please contact Tina Gaerlan, e.gaerlan@comsoc.org, if you would like any further
information.

The IEEE is the world's largest technical professional association dedicated to advancing
technological innovation and excellence for the benefit of humanity. Founded in 1884 by a
handful of practitioners of the new electrical engineering discipline, today's Institute is comprised
of more than 400,000 members who conduct and participate in its activities in 160 countries.
The men and women of the IEEE are the technical and scientific professionals making the
revolutionary engineering advances, which are reshaping our world today.

Sincerely,

Taner Arsan
Kadir Has University
Faculty of Engineering and Natural Sciences
Cibali Kampusu, Kadir Has Cad. No: 1
Istanbul, Türkiye

General co-Chairs of 2024 IEEE BlackSeaCom
https://blackseacom2024.ieee-blackseacom.org/
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